Monday, May 6% , 2024
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

This year the Grade 7 students will be heading to TreeTop Trekking in Binbrook for our year
end trip. The students will be participating in Zipline and Aerial Games. The trip will take place
on Friday, June 7t", 2024.

e Activities go ahead rain or shine, (no
thunder/lightening/high winds) so please dress for the
weather.

« Please dress comfortably

« All participants must be wearing closed toed shoes (no
sandals or Crocs)

» You cannot wear any headwear under your helmet,
unless it is thin, and skin-tight

Students must have the attached permission form and Release of Liability, Waiver
of Claims form from Treetop Trekking completed by Friday, May 31st. Please use
the QR-Code or the following link to complete the Online Waiver.

Treetop Trekking Hamilton Online Waiver (wherewolf.co.nz)

There will be 2 installments on CashOnline to cover the cost of the activities and busing.
CashOnline will open on Monday, May 6%, 2024.

Installment One — $30.00 - Due Thursday, May 16™

Instaliment Two — $30.00 - Due Thursday, May 30t

Students must bring a lunch and drinks, as we will be there throughout the day
and access to food/drinks is very minimal.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Melo or Mrs. Miss
Bennett at 519-758-5056.

Thank you, Mrs. Melo & Miss Bennett



